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To whom it may concern  

 

I am a St John’s resident who strongly supports the building of a new emergency 

route over the cut in case of an earthquake. My wife and I have been concerned 

about the possibility of being stranded in an emergency and this would greatly 

improve our peace of mind.  

 

Thanks for all you do  


